
 

 

Kindergarten Registration is ongoing for 

next year. For questions on where to 

register visit the school website or visit 

 planning.jordandistrict.org/enrollment. 

 

January 

17 & 18th No School! 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are grateful for your support! This has been a great school year so far, and 

we are looking forward to some fun events in the coming months. We have our 

Blue Ribbon (Kindness) Week coming up in February, as well as a Dads and 

Donuts morning. In March, we will have another Book Fair. In the Spring, we are 

also looking forward to some fun family activities- more details will be coming 

soon on those events.  

As we begin 2022, we are already looking forward to our next school year!  

In the next few weeks, we will be seeking nominees for PTA Leadership positions 

for next year. While we desperately need individuals to step into some of the 

larger roles on our PTA board (such as President, Treasurer, Vice President and 

Secretary) and we also need to fill many smaller roles. The time commitments 

for these volunteer opportunities vary widely, from single event help for an hour 

or two one day to 3-ish hours a month. Whatever time you have available to 

serve, we have a need!  

Please, take two minutes to fill out the following volunteer form- this will let us 

know what areas you might be willing to help in. This is NOT a commitment, but 

allows us to reach out to you about specific opportunities to help out! 

scan here to fill out google form 

Thank you,  

Riverton Elementary PTA  Board 2021-2022  

 

PTA President’s Message 

Nominations! 

With several of our Executive Board 
members completing their maximum 
allowed terms this year, we need new 
leaders to step forward. 
 
Our PTA cannot exist or function without 
volunteers- and many hands make light 
work! If you have ever thought you might 
like to be involved and more aware of what 
is happening at the school, this is the 
perfect opportunity! Being a PTA board 
member can be intimidating, but we have 
great support from our school and local 
PTA leadership. Nomination forms are 
available NOW - you can nominate 
yourself, or you can nominate any other 
parent you think would be an asset to our 
school community. Please consider 
nominating at least one person to serve! 
 
Here is the link to the Nomination Form- 
complete as much as you are able (We 
recognize that you may not have someone 
else's headshot- this is just to help us to put 
a face to the name!) 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/
16Px_sNIjJJtRafwnjogiGyYhqKInhBXlT
qcSjOOmVDk/e 
 

Thank You for your support! 

http://planning.jordandistrict.org/enrollment
https://forms.gle/JvGugZH6GNqw1B7p9
https://forms.gle/JvGugZH6GNqw1B7p9
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https://forms.gle/JvGugZH6GNqw1B7p9
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Our Amazon Smile account can be found under:   

PTA Utah Congress Riverton Elementary PTA  

 

Principal’s Message 

 

January 10, 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to 2022!  We are excited to start a new year.  We hope your holiday was enjoyable.   
 
With the sudden increases in COVID-19 cases throughout Utah and the recent Salt Lake County mask 
mandate, I would like to take this opportunity to share the ongoing COVID-19 mitigation strategies we 
have been implementing this school year at Riverton Elementary.   
 
Last year we increased cleaning and disinfecting protocols and increased air exchange throughout the 
school.  This continues this year.  The same hand sanitizing procedures for students and teachers 
continue—Students use hand sanitizer or wash hands when leaving an area and arriving in a new area. 
We also promote hand washing after using the restroom. 
 
We have KN95 or N95 masks available at the front desk should your child need one. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Riverton Elementary!  Heroes, together, for children! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

Mr. Pullan, Principal 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
 @rivertonelementaryraccoons and 
Instagram @riverton.elementary.pta  


